
 
 

 

Year 2 Weekly News 

 

We are proud of a friendly environment that promotes the PRIDE values inspired by the Olympic legacy, where everyone takes pride and is proud of their 

achievements 

 
 
 
 

 

13th December 2019 
 

 
 

This week we have: 

 Performed Prickly Hay! The children really loved performing for you all, and they really rose to the 

occasion! Because of this, they earned the last piece of our class reward puzzle and next Monday we 

will be having our class treat! There will be a note coming home on Friday with details.  

 Learnt about arrays and how they help with multiplication. Began to solve calculations and 

problems with the 2 and 5 times tables.  

 Wrote brilliant stories about Rabbit Who Stole the Fire, and made lots of our own changes.  

 

Next week we shall be: 

 Having our class reward 

 Learning about the Christmas Story 

 Making Christmas cards/decorations and calendars 

 

Homework 

Reading and Maths Whizz please.  The children also have their Times Table Rock Star log ins in their reading 

records. Log on to ttrockstars.com. They have done a baseline at school, now they need to play in the 

‘GARAGE’ section as this is the tables I have set. If you end up with 12x12, you are playing the wrong game!  

Little and often is most successful with TT Rock stars. Just encourage them to count in 2s,5s,and 10s to 

answer.  

There is no other homework this week.  

There are no spellings this week.  

 

Further information and Key Events 

Our next topic is Survivor. This will last over two terms. It will incorporate the story of Malala Yousafzai. We 

read Malala’s Magic Pencil, which is an age-appropriate book she wrote to tell her story. We will be telling 

the children what happened to her, so please do discuss this with your child over the holiday if you feel it 

appropriate.  

 


